ZINEN

September 25", 2014

This letter is to inform you that INEX has been made aware of a conduct situation at Concord
Speedway. This matter will not be taken lightly as INEX Competitor conduct, both on and off
the track, is of the highest importance to us. If this type of behavior continues we will be forced
to take further action resulting in the possibility of a fine, suspensions of varying lengths, or loss
of points.

This letter is considered an official warning and should be regarded with heightened concern.
We will be in contact with track officials for upcoming races to verify that this situation has been
rectified.

Once again, INEX Competitor conduct is at the forefront of all Legends racing; please help us
maintain that standard by complying with all INEX rules and regulations and competing in a
respectful manner.

Sincerely,

John D /Magga
Executive Competition Director

Cc-  Don Hawk, VP of Business Affairs SMI, Executive VP of USLCI/INEX
G.E. Chapman, General Manager
Scott Reinhardt, Executive Technical Director
INEX Tracks, INEX Officials
U.S. Legend Cars International (USLCI), USLCI Dealers
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